
From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca <noreply@townshipofbrock.ca> on behalf of Bryan 
> 

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 7:24:20 PM 
To: Walter Schummer > 
Subject: Stop sign.  
  
Hello sir. Can I please request a stop sings at 17 side rd and 14 side road. People have been using this 
road as a drag strip, coming from the Brock Waste Facility. It's becoming a concern for people that live in 
the area.Thank you.  
 
------------------------------------- 
Origin: 
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=QLiZcbJLWC7blSQjPlUsFHxQweQuAl
eQuAl 
------------------------------------- 
 
This email was sent to you by Bryan<  through 
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca. 
 




